
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/27/2018 10:11:24 AM
Subject: Re: Ventilator facility

10-4
________________________________________
From: Catherine McNicoll
Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 10:10 AM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: RE: Ventilator facility

I spoke to the LGOA on it, this person has interacted with them.

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: Danny Varat
Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 9:13 AM
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Re: Ventilator facility

You get any feedback on this?
________________________________________
From: Lt. Governor's Office
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 9:22 AM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: FW: Ventilator facility

Please advise

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: Javiere Norris [mailto:attorneynorris@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, April 21, 2018 7:03 PM
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Ventilator facility

Hi,

Would the state please consider establishing a ventilator facility in Greenville, SC? The only one in SC is in North Augusta.  The is a 
detriment to residents in our state. Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone
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